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If a student requires medication to be administered at 

school, the parent must bring the medication in original 

bottle, and sign a Medication Authorization form.

Nurse Spotlight: 
Julie Gallagher, RN, 23 
years of nursing 
experience. With 
Madison schools since 
2010. Email 
jgallagher@madison.k12
.in.us; 812 274 8146

Current COVID-19 
Guidelines 
Positive Test: Isolate x 5 
days from symptom 
onset. Return day 6.

If you need help establishing a 
primary care provider, contact the 
new patient request line at 
812-200-5082,Or reach out to 
pediatric liaison Jill Turner for 
assistant at 

DATES TO REMEMBER:
Vision Screenings for 
grades: 1st & 3rd Sept 15th 
Dental Screening Day: 
date, Information to come!
Health Dept. vaccine clinic 
this Fall.

If your student has any health issues 
please contact me so we can develop 
a plan of care.

When to keep your child home from 
school:
1. Fever of 100.4 degrees F
2. Vomiting and/or diarrhea
3. Drainage from the eye
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